OMA

Re: Letter of Recommendation | Felipe de Souza Silva Rodrigues

Rotterdam, June 30, 2014

To whom it may concern,

| would like to take the opportunity to offer a letter of recommendation for Felipe de Souza Silva
Rodrigues who worked in our office from July 22, 2013 until December 13, 2013. In that time he
performed the tasks expected of an intern in a professional and competent manner.

During this period Felipe participated in the Qatar Media HQ project.

His tasks consisted of carrying out architectural research, design sketch models, 2D technical
drawings and hand-modeling. Felipe worked with software programs Autocad, Rhino,
lliustrator, Indesign and Photoshop.

Felipe is an individual with a positive attitude, who can accept responsibility and complete tasks
independently. He has good design capabilities and the work he produces is accurate,
consistent and creative.

Felipe fitted in very well with the teams he worked with. Furthermore, he is a very friendly and
cheerful person. He put in long hours under significant pressure to make sure that deadlines
were met and that the projects were as well represented as possible.

It has been a pleasure working with Felipe. He has always been dedicated and passionate
about his work. It is for these reasons that | offer my high recommendation for Felipe de Souza
Silva Rodrigues without reservation. We wish him all the best in his studies and every success
in his chosen career path.

_~Yours sincerely,
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